
  
 

   
 

 
 
 
 

EBRPD/City of Fremont  
LIAISON COMMITTEE MEETING 

Thursday, January 24, 2019 
 

 
 

 

 
 
    The Fremont Liaison Committee meeting originally scheduled for Thursday, January 24, 2019 has been   
    cancelled.        
    
    The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 7, 2019 with the location TBD. 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 


